
PCA’s Safe Return Promise 

As schools fully reopen from September, PCA is committed to the safety 

and well-being of our children, families, communities and our staff. 

PCA’s promises to you: 

1. We will continue to listen and respond to  official Government guidelines and  

 other sources to keep our practices in school up to date.  

2. We have developed risk assessments focused on the safety of children, their families 

and staff, from the best sources of official guidance and advice and will update these as 

and when necessary. 

3. We have many social distancing procedures in place at school  including limiting the 

movement of pupils around school, the use of external doors, class bubbles, phase  

  bubbles  and tape on corridors. Staff will continue to encourage the children to social 

distance. 

4. We have soap and hand sanitizer in each room in school as well as wipes and sprays 

  so that continual cleaning can happen throughout the school day.  We also have PPE  

  equipment for staff to use should your child need any toileting/personal care.   

5. We will continue to listen to the well-being of our children and their needs so that 

we can support and help them.  

6. We will stay in touch through letters, phone calls, text messages, social media, email 

and the school website. Please contact school if you have any questions or require any 

support. We are here to support you as well as your child.  

 

 

The promises we ask of you: 

1. Please make sure you read and follow guidance in PCA’s ‘PARENT INFORMATION BOOKLET’. 

2. Please follow social distancing  and sanitation guides if needing to come onto the school 

site to drop off/collect your child. 

3. Please keep us informed of any relevant health issues of your child and family members so 

we can continue to support you as best we can. 

4. Where children cannot attend school due to isolating/illness, please  

continue with home learning  where possible. This is available on the school 

website. Please remember to keep in touch with us if this happens.  

 


